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Hello Kevin and Mitchel, 

On behalf of the California Energy Commission, I am writing to express our support for the 
amendments made to the electric vehicle (EV) charging sections of the 2025 California 
Building Standards Code. These updates will help advance the adoption of EVs by providing 
Californians with greater access to EV charging infrastructure. 

We look forward to our cooperation in future cycles as we continue to incorporate the most 
recent updates to the statewide assessment of electric vehicle charging infrastructure, any 
relevant electric load forecasts, and the statewide transportation electrification goals and 
standards. 

Thank you for your dedication and hard work. 

Danny Leung (he, him, his) 
Energy Commission Specialist I 
Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Innovation Unit 
Fuels & Transportation Division 
(916) 637-8124 

California Energy Commission 
Website: www.energy.ca.gov 
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